
MARLEIGH PRIMARY ACADEMY 
 
 Consultation on admission arrangements for the 2026-27 school year 

 
Anglian Learning Trust, as the admission authority for Marleigh Primary Academy, is 
consulting on proposed changes for the September 2026 school year. 
 
Schools are required by section 1:45 of the School Admission Code 2021 (the Code)  
to undertake consultation when changes are proposed to their admission 
arrangements. As a new school, Marleigh was opened in 2022 with interim admission 
arrangements which, reflecting the circumstances of a new school serving a newly 
established community, did not include the presence of a sibling within the criteria. As 
the school is now established, with classes serving the full age-range, the time has 
come to incorporate the standard Anglian Learning admission arrangements, which 
all of its primary schools use. 
 
The consultation process allows any concerns, or comments, about these changes to 
be raised. Your views are now sought on these proposals. 
 
The consultation period is taking place over the period starting on 25 November 2024 
and closing on 20 January 2025. 
 
At the end of the consultation period, decisions will be made based on the responses 
and the arrangements will be 'determined' by Trustees as required by section 1:49 of 
the School Admission Code 2021. 
 
The agreed admission arrangements will be determined by 28 February 2025 and 
published by 15 March 2025, for the September 2026 school intake. 
 
The proposed Admissions Policy is shown below and is also available on the school 
website at https://marleighprimary.org and the Trust’s website at 
https://anglianlearning.org  

This consultation seeks your views and comments which can be submitted by email 
to: enquiries@marleighprimary.org or in writing to the school office,  

Marleigh Primary Academy, Marleigh Avenue, Cambridge, CB5 8BG 

or direct to:- 

Anglian Learning, Bottisham Village College, Lode Road, Bottisham, 
Cambridge, CB25 9DL 

 


